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Cast Your Ballot in Joint Primary Election on March 5 
 
GUADALUPE COUNTY, TX – Joint Primary Election Day is Tuesday, March 5, 2024, when voters 

choose either a Democratic or Republican ballot to determine which candidates will appear in the 

general election in November. A sample ballot can be accessed on the Elections Office website, 

which allows voters to preview their precinct's ballot before visiting the polls, 

https://www.co.guadalupe.tx.us/elections.   

 

There are 36 available vote centers in Guadalupe County for registered voters to cast their ballot 

between 7 am and 7 pm. A list of voting centers can be found on the Guadalupe County Elections 

Office webpage. Curbside voting is also available at all locations for those unable to enter the 

building. Voters are reminded that Election Day voting will not take place at the main Elections 

Office in Seguin. 

 

Lisa Hayes, Elections Administrator, shares a preview of the early voting turnout, "The early voting 

turnout has been great this year. While we have been receiving a higher number of voters each 

day compared to the last two primaries, we also have more registered voters in Guadalupe 

County than we did in previous years. Our turnout percentage is in line with the last Presidential 

Primary." 

 

To ensure a smooth voting experience, it is recommended that you arrive early and confirm your 

registration status by contacting (830) 303-6363. For information on voting, visit Guadalupe 

County's election page website: https://www.co.guadalupe.tx.us/elections. 
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